
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
SeaShare
Address:
600 Ericksen Ave NE, Suite 310 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Contact:
(206) 842-3609  
https://www.seashare.org

Organization’s General Goals:
SeaShare is a non-profit founded in 1994 to help the seafood industry donate 
to hunger-relief efforts in the United States.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2016 Q2	 $2,501 to $5,000

Specific Use for This Award:
For more information, please read the attached report from  
SeaShare.
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600 Ericksen Ave. NE, Suite 310 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 

www.seashare.org 
 

March 28, 2017 
 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 
 
Subject: Report from SeaShare – Q2 2016 14.2 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon, 
 
SeaShare is so thankful for your generous support in 2016. You helped us bring more seafood to more 
hungry people in Washington. The grant we received from the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
allowed SeaShare to donate 28,000 servings of seafood to people in need of nutritious food. Thank you! 
 
Because of the generosity of the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions and others, SeaShare was able 
to donate a total of 424,644 pounds of seafood to food banks in Washington last year, which is the 
equivalent of almost 1.7 million servings of seafood to those in our community who need it most. With 
an average pack size of three pounds for a family of four, SeaShare was able to serve over 560,000 
people in Washington last year.  
 
Our donations in Washington went to Food Lifeline’s 275 member food banks, food pantries, and 
feeding centers in Western Washington; to the Millionair Club’s hot meals program in Seattle; and to 
Second Harvest in Spokane, which serves 250 food banks, food pantries, and feeding centers east of the 
Cascades. Seafood donations included canned wild Alaskan salmon, frozen wild Alaskan salmon steaks, 
frozen wild Alaskan halibut steaks, and frozen Alaskan pollock.  
 
We continued to work closely with the community of fishermen in Alaska and Washington to provide 
the highest quality first-run seafood products to the food banks we serve. We are happy to report that 
in 2016 we were able to improve access to nutritious seafood for our neighbors struggling with food 
insecurity, so that they can better learn, work, and contribute to the community.   
 
Thank you for all that you do to support nonprofits in our region, including SeaShare. 
 
Best regards, and please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you! 
 
 
Kate Tomkins 
Director of Development 
SeaShare 
kate@seashare.org / 206-842-3609 
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